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Swallownest Sunshine Spring 1 Week 2                 

January 17th 2025 

A note from Mrs Peake: 

Welcome back, everyone! What a freeeeezing start to 

the new year we have had! Thank you so much for all 

your support with the cold weather we have experienced 

so far. We have really appreciated  everyone adapting 

so well to a slight change to the start of the day. A letter 

will be coming out on Monday with regards to changes 

we will be keeping moving forward.  

We are pleased to be          

offering some new clubs this 

term. Jigsaw club is           

currently running on        

Mondays for KS2 and Lego 

club will start after half term 

on a Monday for KS1+2. 

Please use the school app 

or contact the office if 

you’d like a place. 

Dates for your diary: 

 

20.01.25 Y6 Open 

Classroom 2:30pm 

23.01.25 Y1/2 

Reading Café 

9am 

27.01.25 Y4 Open Classroom 2:30pm 

28.01.25 Y2 trip to Magna 

               FS2 Open Classroom 2:30pm 

11.02.25 Y5 trip to Jorvik Viking Museum 

13.02.25 Eco-Council and Reading    

Ambassador Elections 

14.02.25 Break up for February Half 

Term                    

Focus on this fortnight:  

We have had an exciting fortnight in school, kicking off with the Young Voices concert. Our 

school choir did us proud, belting out a selection of upbeat songs for a huge audience of 

adults and children alike. Mr McHale and Miss Hague were so impressed by both the fan-

tastic performance and the        exceptional behaviour of the children on the night! Well 

done, everyone! #GoldStandard  

The 
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Reading Ambassador’s recommended read of the fortnight: 

Miller, from India Class, recommends one of our Year Three Core 

Texts—‘Zita the Space Girl’ (written by Ben Hatke)  

“This book is so cool because it’s a graphic novel so it looks just like 

a comic. It has different sections with lots of pictures and speech 

bubbles for the characters.” 

Ask Miller if you have any questions about ‘Zita the Space Girl’.  

Attendance figures for the fortnight: 

Whole school target = 96.6% 

England 1—95.7% 

England 2—97.1% 

China—94.6% 

Kenya—95.3% 

India—97.4% 

New Zealand—91.2% 

Canada—92.3% 

Mexico—99.5% 

Mrs Peake’s Kindness Award: 

This fortnight, my Kindness Award 

goes to Milo. Milo never ceases 

to amaze me with his kind and 

caring attitude towards    others. 

Not a day goes by when  he 

doesn’t come and check how I 

am and if I need any help with 

anything in the dinner hall.  

Thank you for your kindness, Milo! 

A word from our Eco-Council: 

We have our first meeting booked in for next week 

and top of our agenda is outdoor equipment for 

the playground and a litter pick around the school 

grounds. We want our school to be a Gold Stand-

ard place to learn so we can’t wait to get going 

with the litter pickers! Watch this space for before 

and after photos!  


